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22nd March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents,                     

 

We are planning an educational visit for our Year 2 Class to Burwell House on Friday 29th April.    The educational 

focus for the trip is the Outdoor Environment and developing and improving critical skills, such as creativity, 

imagination, problem-solving, active listening and emotional literacy. The children will enjoy activities involving Mini-

Beasts and Orienteering. More information can be seen at www.burwellhouse.com.  The coach will leave school 

promptly at 9.00 a.m. and return at approximately 4.00 p.m. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch as well as snacks for mid-morning and afternoon, together with a water 

bottle. Burwell House is a nut free site, so your child’s lunch/snacks should not include any nuts.  Children may wear 

non-uniform clothes, which are suitable for a school visit, and sensible outdoor footwear appropriate for the 

weather (wellies may be needed in very wet weather).  They should also bring a waterproof jacket and trousers.  

 

In order for this trip to go ahead, a contribution of £27.00 is required.  This covers the cost of hiring a coach and 

a day’s teaching activities led by staff at Burwell House.   Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received, 

the trip will not take place.   Contributions will be refunded in full should the trip be cancelled.  Payment should be 

made by accessing  the school’s online payment system – Pay 360 Educational Payments.  The link to access this is  

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home   Please contact Mrs. Clarke in the School Office if you need 

further information about this.   

 

Please click on the link below by Friday 22nd April to give consent for your child to take part in this educational 

visit:- 

 

Consent to Visit Burwell House on 29th April 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
J McBeath 
 

J McBeath    

Year 2 Class Teacher     

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/Home
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-NPj9sJXvkCUtc-gkgyWyZBk_dOKQRpIrqfRgWUasltURFdKRkFSMk1KV0ZXRTJNVTlDVzNBS041Sy4u

